
 

 

 

  

  

 

 

  

 

   

  

  
  
  

  

 

  

 

 

 

   

   

 

   

 

 

   

  

 

 

TOWN OF STAR CITY 
 

 

 

 

 

 

2021 NEWSLETTER 
 

Next council meeting is Monday, April 12th, 2021 
 ~ 4:30pm @ the Town Office ~ 

Everyone is welcome; however, we only have limited seating due to 
Covid-19 guidelines & restrictions. Please call the Town Office if you 
would like to sit in. Masks are mandatory. 

ASSESSMENT ROLL NOTICE 
TOWN OF STAR CITY 

 

Notice is hereby given that the assessment 
roll for the Town of Star City for the year 
2021 has been prepared and is open to 
inspection in the office of the assessor from 
8:00 am to 12:00 pm and from 12:30 pm to 
4:30 pm Monday to Friday from March 26, 
2021 to June 4, 2021. 
 

A bylaw pursuant to Section 214 of The 
Municipalities Act has been passed and the 
assessment notices has been sent as 
required.  
 

Any person who wishes to appeal against his 
or her assessment is required to fill his or 
her Notice of Appeal with:  The Assessor, 
Town of Star City, Box 250, Star City, Sk.  S0E 
1P0 by 4th day of June, 2021.  
 

Dated this 25th day of March, 2021.  
 
Anita Tkachuk 
Assessor 
 

ATTENTION PET OWNERS!! 
 

We have had some complaints about 

dogs running at large. Please be advised 

that your animal must be kept on your 

own property. Please keep your pet(s) on 

a leash while out walking. 
 

If you are walking your animal and they 
defecate, you are expected to pick it up 

and dispose of it in a sanitary manner. 

If your animal excretes on your 

neighbor’s property, you can be held 

responsible for removing it. 
 

Thank you for being a responsible pet 

owner. 

MAYOR’S MESSAGE 
 

Spring is in the air!…and with it comes water and puddles. 

Perfect for our younger community members to play in. 

Please remember that they are focused on their own interests 

and may not be looking out for traffic, as they should. Please 

watch for them as they appear on their bikes or at play.  
 

 

This past month has seen our little town gain some notoriety. 

And while not the kind that we care to see again; on behalf of 

council, I would like to recognize the Star City Volunteer Fire 

Brigade and ‘all’ who assisted the night of the hotel fire. It has 

been a reminder to all of us, to check smoke detectors and 

become aware of the necessity for fire extinguishers in our 

homes. Even though these things may not have saved the 

Queens Hotel, it has made us aware that we are not exempt 

from such catastrophes. 
 

In the coming months we will keep you informed as to the 

opening of the Star City Arena, as information becomes 

available to us. Please know that contrary to information out 

there, we do recognize our most valuable neighbors in the 

surrounding rural area and intend to include them as we 

move forward.  
 

We work to ensure the safety of all the residents of Star City 

and in doing so ask that you do your part. If you see 

someone/something that looks suspicious, please contact 

our locate RCMP. Office staff cannot report on your behalf. 
 

Thank you for continuing to follow the COVID safety 

guidelines. Wear your mask, social distance, and wash your 

hands. It takes all of us to make this work! Enjoy a safe and 

happy spring! 

 

Beth Baerwald, 

Mayor, 

Town of Star City 

Spring is on its way and Public works have had 
the up the steamer out to unblock frozen 
culverts. Public works will continue to monitor 
the ice and spring run-off. 

 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    
 TOWN OFFICE HOURS 

Monday – Friday 
8:00am – 4:30pm 

Closed for lunch 12:00-
12:30 

Ph. 306-863-2282 

DIY CRAFT KITS 
We have created some Do it Yourself Craft 

Kits for you to enjoy.  All ages are welcome! 
 
Choose from: 
- Rock Painting Kits 
- Grow & Plant Wildflower Kits 
- Bracelet Kits 
 

 Limit of 1 kit per household 
 Limited quantities – first come first 

serve 
 FREE – now that’s pretty awesome!! 

 
 

We would love to see your projects …  
(Beginning, middle or completed … it’s up to 
you). Please submit by email to: 
town.starcity@sasktel.net 
 

Thank you to Sask Lotteries & The Town of 

Star City for making these kits possible. 😊 

 

STAR CITY LIBRARY NEWS: 
Anyone who comes into the Library and checks out an item 
(DVD or book) will have their name entered to win a prize. 
The more times you come in, the more chances you will 
have to win.  

Congratulations to the March winner – Kendra Jung  
 

The library will be having an outdoor story walk in the 
month of April. Watch for storyboards around starting 
around the second week of April. An announcement will be 
posted to the Town’s Face Book page with the official start 
date. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   PH: 306-863-4364 
 

COMMUNITY PANTRY 
Sometimes our home food supplies can become low, 
especially in this frustrating time of Covid-19. 
The Star City United Church through the Caring and Sharing fund is 
offering a Star City Community Pantry where you can come and select a 
few items which would be helpful to you from the donated food items 
available at the time.  
The Community Pantry will be available at the Star City United Church 
once a week on Thursdays:7:00pm - 8:00pm 
*You must wear a mask when you enter and adhere to the sanitizing 
procedures and distancing according to Government regulations. 
Donations of non-perishable food items (please check best before 
dates), and financial donations are welcome. Please drop off food items 
and or/money at the church. If the church is not open please leave food 
items at the Town Office and post mail money donations to: 

Star City UC 
                                             Box 276, 

                                                    Star City, SK. 
                                            S0E 1P0 

 

Monday – 5:30 pm to 8:30 pm 
Tuesday – 1:00 pm to 5:00pm 

Wednesday – 9:00 am to 12:00 pm 
Thursday – 1:00 pm to 5:00 pm 

Friday 1:00 pm – 4:00 pm 

Sask Lotteries Grant Applications 
The Star City Rec Board is now accepting applications for: 
local community group funding requests for Saskatchewan Lotteries 
Community Grant Fund for April 2021- March 2022 
 

If you have any questions please contact Anita Tkachuk                        
@ 306-863-2282 
 

The Saskatchewan Lotteries Community Grant Program is a 
partnership among Sask Sport Inc., Sask Culture Inc. and the 
Saskatchewan Parks and Recreation Association Inc. and assists in the 
development of sport, culture and recreation programs by providing 
funds to non-profit community organizations operated by volunteers. 

 

 Communities in Bloom 
 

We are reaching out to see if there 
are any members of the community 
that would like to be part of a 
Communities in Bloom committee. 
 

Please contact the Town Office at 
306-863-2282 if this is something 
you may be interested in. 

Thank you! 
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